
NEWSLETTER 
Wickersley Northfield Primary 

31st January 2022 

Volume 19 

For this Children’s Mental Health 

Week, we’re raising awareness by 

getting involved with the national 

‘Dress to Impress’ initiative. On   

Monday 7th February children & 

staff should wear their favourite   

colour or a unique outfit to express 

how they are feeling. It can be as 

simple or elaborate as you like. Dress 

to Express is an opportunity for    

people to self- express and           

celebrate a diverse range of     

emotions, which is so important! 

If you would like to donate any 

amount then please scan the QR 

code which will take you to the 

trusts donation page. 

Mathletic Awards 

 

COVID Symptoms 

Please can we stay vigilant with 

COVID symptoms and ensure 

that children showing the main    

symptoms of COVID go for a PCR 

test before coming back to 

school. These results need to be 

sent through to the school email     

before the children enter the 

school building. Can we also  

remind everyone that if children 

are off with sickness/upset    

stomachs, they need to be off for 

48 hours since their last episode.  

Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

Last Monday, Wickersley       

Northfield Primary School had two 

handball teams in action.  Team 

A and Team B. 

Both teams had practiced and 

worked hard on the run up to the 

tournament. They played         

extremely well and managed to 

finish in 2nd and 3rd place.  

What a fantastic achievement for 

both teams to finish on the       

podium! 

So a huge well done to the      

following children who played in 

the teams. 

Liam Preece, Nixon Wild, Charley 

Gould, Daniel Wild, Tyler        

Saunders, George Baggaley, 

Frankie Guest, Evie Guest, Macy 

Titley, Jack Strange, Harry    

Couldstone, Zack Marshall and 

Roxanne Knight. 

Sport Stars 

Charity Star 

Olivia in 3GS had her hair 

cut for The Little Princess 

Trust. 

Last year, the charity        

provided almost 2,000 real 

hair wigs, free of charge, to 

young people who lost their 

hair through cancer      

treatment and other 

conditions. It is only 

thanks to kind people 

like Olivia that this was 

possible.  

This week we have 5 children who 

have managed to achieve their 

gold award on Mathletics.  This is 

another excellent effort through 

school! Congratulations and 

keep up the hard work.  

Well done to… 

 

 

 Dominik Bulanda (1LP) 

 

 

              

  

 

 

       Zayan Rashid (2KB)  

 

 

                     

                   Bella Gowland (2KB) 

 

 

  Archie Gowland (2KB) 

 

 

                             

 

Evangeline Hemphrey-                           

Horton (3LT) 

Safer Internet Day 

Next Tuesday, the 8th of         

February, it is Safer Internet Day. 

In school we will be using our ICT 

lessons next week to deliver a 

lesson based on this year's 

theme 'All fun and games?     

Exploring respect and             

relationships online.'   

For further information on this 

please  

visit https://saferinternet.org.uk/

safer-internet-day/safer-internet-

day-2022. 

 



Attendance Information 

The WINNERS for 

week 

24/1/22 to 28/1/22 

with 

99.3% 

Were... 

CLASS 4MS! 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Class Attendance 

     Class F2A  -   98% 

     Class F2L          -   89.9% 

     Class 1LP  -   93.8% 

     Class 1RE         -   98.7% 

     Class 2BP  -   88.9% 

     Class 2KB         -    92% 

     Class 3GS         -    94.4% 

     Class 3LT   -    96% 

     Class 4ES  -    89% 

     Class 4MS         -    99.3% 

     Class 5LW  -    88.4% 

     Class 5MM        -    98.3% 

     Class 6ER  -    97.4% 

     Class 6SO         -    97% 

 
 

97% - excellent attendance 

90 - 96% - okay but try harder 

less than 90% - improvement 

needed next week 

Punctuality  

Please ensure your children arrive at school, for 

when the doors open.  

Doors open in KS2 at 8.40am and at 8.45am in KS1.  

Absences  

If your child is ill and will not be coming to school, 

please phone and let us know in the morning.  

Tel - 01709 543704  

School Meals Week Beginning 31st January 2022. Week 2.  

Please visit https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners for further information.  

Who’s Reading 
Year 5 are currently     

reading The Kid Who 

Came From Space. Scan 

the QR code to find out 

more and be inspired. 

https://www.wickersleynorthfieldprimary.co.uk/parents/school-dinners

